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Action on Humboldt Nuisances
(KLZA)-- The Humboldt City Council received a Code Enforcement Update report from Rian
Harkins with Southeast Nebraska Development District when they met Tuesday.

Harkins provided information on six properties in Humboldt. Following the report the Council voted
to have two of the nuisances abated. The owners will receive a letter from the City Attorney
directing them to abate the nuisance or it will be turned over to the courts. Two other houses were
declared nuisances by the Council. The owners will receive a letter from the City Attorney

informing them of the nuisance declaration.

All of the houses involved have structural issues.
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